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January 29, 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable 
Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
Attached is a resolution relative to allocating the funds previously set up by the Common Council in the 2010 
budget for recreation facility development. 
 
This project list was prepared in cooperation with other agencies. 
 
This resolution is being submitted for the allocation of funds for the various projects, and we respectfully 
request its adoption. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
VENU J. GUPTA, Superintendent 
Buildings and Fleet Services 
 
 
 
JEFFREY S. POLENSKE, P.E., City Engineer 
Infrastructure Services Division 
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